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In Reading, students will learn the importance 

of inferencing and making predictions.  We will 

continue to learn about courageous Americans in our 

social studies.  In math, students are using the arrow 

way to add.  

We appreciate all your help at home with 

making sure your child completes his or her 

homework and for helping your child when they 

experience difficulty.  When we work together for the 

success of your child, great things happen!  

Thanks for all you do! 

 

If your child is absent, please check 

http://eplan.bullittschools.org/eplan/ for what we 

worked on in class.  There may be activities that your 

child can complete at home. 

 

Class News 

Brooks Elementary 
A Title One School 

 

February 27, 2018 
 

 

Word Work 

Your child should be able to read and write the 
following high frequency words:  children, should, 
those, girls, and soon. 

We will be learning about plurals.  Students should 
be able to read and write:  ponies, dishes, apples, 
classes, and cities. 

 

 

 

  
 

 

 SCHOOL ’S 

IN   

SESSION !  

  

Dr. Seuss Day 

March 2, 2018 

Dr. Seuss skit on morning broadcast 

Special Area is a Bronco Day  

 

Dr. Seuss Trivia every hour 

 

 

 

 

 
Basic Math Facts 

 
As you know, our second grade students are 

working hard on learning the basic math 

facts.  By the end of second grade, your 

child should be able to quickly recall 

addition and subtraction facts. You probably 

see the math automaticity papers frequently 

come home. If your child seems to be 

struggling to learn these facts, reviewing the 

facts while traveling in the car is an easy 

way to do it. 

 

 

 
 

 

http://eplan.bullittschools.org/eplan/


 

Upcoming Events 

Skating Party 

6:00-8:00 p.m. 

Thursday March 8, 2018 

 
Teacher Planning Day 

No School March 5, 2018 

 

Friday, March 2 is a make-up day 

 

 

Special Area  
Red Week Feb. 27-Mar. 2 

Art Mrs. Denison 
Library Mrs. Kimball 

P.E. Mrs. Russell 
Special Area  

Orange Week Feb. Mar. 6-9 

Art Mrs. Kimball 

Library Mrs. Russell 
Science Mrs. Denison 

 
 

 

 

 

  
 

 

What do you call bears with no ears? 
(B!) 

 

What do you call a bear with no teeth? 

(A gummy bear!) 

 

Why didn't the teddy bear eat his lunch? 
(Because he was stuffed!) 

 

 

 

 

Funny Bone 

 

 

Dr. Seuss’ real name was Theodor Seuss Geisel. 
He was born on March 2, 1904 in Springfield Massachusetts. 
Dr. Seuss was not really a doctor. 
Dr. Seuss was an author, poet, screenwriter, illustrator, film 
producer, television producer, songwriter, animator and visual 
artist. 
At the age of 18 Dr. Seuss went to Dartmouth College in New 
Hampshire.  
Dr. Seuss has written and illustrated 44 children’s books. 

His children’s books have been translated in over 15 languages. 

 


